
Policy and Scrutiny

Open Report on behalf of Richard Wills,
Executive Director for Environment and Economy

Report to: Highways and Transport Scrutiny Committee
Date: 06 November 2017
Subject: Lincolnshire Highways 2020 - Options Appraisal
Decision Reference:  Key decision? No 
Summary: 
The current Lincolnshire Highways Alliance contracts are due to reach full term 
on the 31st March 2020 and cannot be further extended under European Union 
Procurement Law.

This report outlines the replacement options availlable to the Highway Service 
and a recomended future option which will be presented to the Executive on 5th 
December 2017.

The Committee is asked to consider the information in this Report and the 
Lincolnshire Highways 2020 Business Case and comment on the 
recomendation to the Executive.

Actions Required:
1) To consider the attached report and to determine whether the Committee 

supports the recommendation(s) to the Executive as set out in the report.

2) To agree any additional comments to be passed to the Executive in 
relation to this item.

1. Background

This report contains details of the appraisal work that has been undertaken to 
consider the potential options to replace the current Lincolnshire Highways Alliance 
contracts. 

The proposed Highways 2020 – Options Appraisal Report to the Executive is 
contained as Appendix 1 to this report.  The Committee are asked to comment on 
this proposed Executive report.

Page 27

Agenda Item 6



2. Conclusion

This report contains details of the extensive and comprehensive options appraisal 
work that has been undertaken jointly by officers and members to ensure that the 
existing Lincolnshire Highways Alliance Contracts are replaced in the most efficient 
and effective way. 

3. Consultation

a)  Policy Proofing Actions Required
n/a

4. Appendices

These are listed below and attached at the back of the report
Appendix 1 Executive Report - Highways 2020 - Option Appraisal (To follow)

5. Background Papers

No background papers within Section 100D of the Local Government Act 1972 
were used in the preparation of this report.

This report was written by Paul Rusted, Infrastructure Commissioner, who can be 
contacted on 01522 553071 or paul.rusted@lincolnshire.gov.uk.
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